
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR: 

Proposal to Set Speed Limits and Restrict Traffic on Lacy Road 

 

The Commissioners Court of Palo Pinto County Texas will conduct a public hearing 
regarding the alteration of the speed limits on County Road(s) of that area known as 
Lacy Road. 

The hearing will take place during the Commissioners Court to be held on November 
25, 2024, at 9am, in the County Courtroom at a regularly scheduled Commissioners 
Court meeting at the Courthouse, Palo Pinto, Texas. All citizens are invited to attend 
and provide the Court with written or oral comments and ask questions concerning 
the speed limits to be set on these roads. 


